
Moscow	Senior	Party	2020	•	Donations	&	Gifts	•	P.O.	Box	9695	•	Moscow,	ID	83843	•	moscowseniorparty.com	
	

	
	

Moscow	High	School	
Class of 2020 

“Safe and Sober” Graduation 
Party 

 
 
 
The Moscow High School Senior Class Party Committee would like to begin by thanking 
everyone who so generously contributed to this event in the past.  Your continued 
support is needed to carry on this memorable tradition for our graduates.   

 
For over 40 years, the Senior Class Party Committee has organized a fun and safe place 
for the graduates to gather one last time to celebrate their accomplishments. This all-
night event allows our graduates the opportunity to have one last night of fun with 
good friends in a safe, alcohol and drug-free environment. This year’s event will take 
place on June 5, 2020 at the University of Idaho Student Recreation Center, and with 
your help, we hope to make it as successful as years past. 
 
We are requesting assistance with this event from businesses and community members 
throughout the area in the form of tax-deductible donations of funds, goods and/or 
services. Donations will be used to support all aspects of the event, from renting space to 
providing games and prizes. We are also seeking donations of food and beverages to feed 
more than 160 hungry graduates. We are asking you specifically for free passes, gift 
certificates, merchandise and/or a monetary donation of any size. As a donor, your name 
will be prominently displayed at the party and also acknowledged in local media. 
 
Attached to this request is a donation response form; we ask that you complete and 
return it to the address listed below or by email to donations@moscowseniorparty.com. 
If you would like to have an item picked up please contact the chair listed below to 
make arrangements or you can indicate on the enclosed donation form that you would 
like to be contacted by us. Please note that if you want to make a credit card donation 
via PayPal, visit the moscowseniorparty.com website. 

 
Every donation counts; please consider supporting us in this important event.  Without 
your generous contributions, this event would not be possible. On behalf of the Moscow 
High School Class of 2020 and their parents, we thank you for your continued support. 
 

Linda Mullin, Chair 
       (208) 596-0354       
       moscowseniorparty@gmail.com	


